From: Liang Chao <LiangChao@cupertino.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 1:57 AM

To: City Clerk <CityClerk@cupertino.org>
Subject: Public comment on storm drain

Here is the note shared during public hearing of the storm drain fee by a resident, comparing the

fees for commercial versus residential:




Comparison between hillside residence versus flat land residence in Rancho.




